
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Annual Day Celebration – “ADRISHYAM” 
("Adrishyam reminds us that the unseen often shapes the seen") 

Dear Parents,             Date : 17/09/2025 
 

It gives us immense pleasure to announce that our Annual Day Celebration for the 

academic session 2025–2026 will be held on Thursday, 16th October 2025. Annual Day is an 

occasion of celebration, felicitation, and festivity, where our students not only showcase their talents 

through enthralling performances but are also acknowledged for their achievements. To ensure the 

grand success of this event, we look forward to your wholehearted support and cooperation, which 

we consider an invaluable part of every school venture. This year, the Annual Day will be presented 

under the theme “ADRISHYAM”, highlighting that the unseen often shapes the seen. The theme 

will be brought alive through dance, drama, and music performances. 
 

Important Guidelines for Parents: 

 Planning & Practices: Initial preparations and selection of participants have already begun. 

Students selected for the event will continue their practice sessions during school hours after 

the examinations. 

 Extended Practices: From the end of September through October, additional practices may 

be scheduled on weekends and sometimes after school hours. We kindly request your 

cooperation in arranging to drop and pick up your ward whenever required. 

 Academic Balance: Teachers will extend full support to ensure that students cope with their 

academic work alongside rehearsals.  

 Costumes & Accessories: A nominal contribution from parents may be required for 

costumes, props, accessories, etc. 

 Encouragement: We urge you to encourage your ward to participate enthusiastically in this 

mega event without hesitation. 

Important Instructions for Participants: 

 Once your ward’s name is enrolled and consent is given, commitment and regularity are 

mandatory. 

 Withdrawal will not be permitted after enrollment, and any related expenses will be shared 

willingly by parents. Attendance is compulsory for all practice sessions.  
 

Note:-  

This is to inform you that the consent forms for participation in the Annual Day Celebration 

will be distributed tomorrow, 17th September 2025, to all students who are interested in taking 

part. The duly filled consent form must be submitted to the respective Class Teachers/Teachers 

In-charge by 25th September 2025. 

Please note that after the submission of consent forms, auditions will be conducted to finalize 

the list of participants. We kindly request parents to respect and accept the decision of the 

school.  

We assure you that this Annual Day will be a memorable experience filled with creativity, learning, 

and joy. Together, let us make ADRISHYAM a resounding success. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Warm Regards, 

PRINCIPAL 
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